
CLAMPING AT GRANGE DENE MEDICAL

CENTRE
PATIENTS’ PETITION

We the undersigned, being patients of Grange Dene Medical Centre, wish to
lodge our objections to the presence of clampers at the Medical Centre, on the
grounds that:

1) Some  Patients and Patients' carers are being intimidated and wrongly
clamped
2) Some  Patients are becoming anxious at having to attend the Medical Centre
3) We do not believe this is in keeping with the Hebden Bridge Group Practice
statement on their website: "We aim to provide appropriate, accessible,
courteous, high quality care and environment to all our patients and staff"
4) There is growing, serious concern locally at the lack of response from
the Centre
5) A  serious  medical/health incident could arise from a patient being clamped,
or the fear of being clamped
6) There is serious congestion  caused by cars parked in Grange Yard for
Patients approaching and leaving.  Or even Doctors leaving for an emergency or
an ambulance attending.
7) The appeal process is entirely with the clampers who do not have Patients'
interests at heart
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